
 Don’t Forget!
TALK TO YOUR PATIENTS  
ABOUT ANNUAL MEDICAID  
ELIGIBILITY RENEWAL.
They must verify their eligibility to continue their coverage. 
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Medicaid redetermination is  
resuming this year.
So be sure to remind your patients that they are required  
to verify their eligibility every year or they risk losing their 
Medicaid coverage.

Let your patients know:

1 �They should receive a letter a few months before 
their Medicaid anniversary date with instructions 
for verifying their eligibility. They can also visit 
https://accessnevada.dwss.nv.gov 
/public/landing-page  
to get the details on their renewal.

2 �It’s very important that they follow through  
on these instructions or they risk having their 
coverage canceled. 

3 �If their eligibility is confirmed, they can  
continue their existing coverage. If they are  
no longer eligible for Medicaid, they can explore 
Marketplace and Medicare options. 
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